## ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

## Minutes

## February 10, 1983

Present: James Dennison, Chairman, Harvey Goodwin, John Jones, Bruce Kierstead, William MacCulloch, Rachel Reinstein, Rod Zwirner, and Katherine Wasserloos, Secretary

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as written.

Mr. Dennison reported that the Selectmen have cut the Planning Board budget for 1983 from the \$6,600 proposed by the Board to \$5,200.

Mr. Dennison reported on the status of the amendments to the Zoming Ordinance that will appear on the town ballot. Lloyd Henderson has submitted the ballot questions to the town clerk in preparation of the ballot itself. Some discussion followed concerning the endeavors the Planning Board might take in public to informate the voters of its position on these matters. Accordingly, the Chairman has submitted the Planning Board's position to the local newspapers as well as being interviewed by the local radio station.

There being no further business to appear before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. The next meeting will be held on February 24, 1983, at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Katherine Wasserloos, Secretary

Eatherine Namere